
 

 
 
March 28, 2021 
 
To all MNHS Families, 
 
We would like to wish everyone a safe and happy spring break.  We are looking forward to everyone 
coming back refreshed and ready to finish out the school year.   
  
Reminder from the Nurse:  To keep our MNHS community safe please complete the daily Covid-19 
Screening form for each child before sending your child to school.    If you answer YES to any of the 
questions, please keep your child home from school and contact the school nurse June Cloran at 610-
359-4221 or email at jcloran@mnsd.org.   
  
From the Cafeteria:  New menu for Wednesday pick up bags.  All families are eligible for free meals on 
Wednesday pick up.  If you are not currently picking up meals on Wednesday, please see the district 
web page for the form to sign up and receive lunch. 
  
To view the menus, go to the district website > departments >food service - view menus.  Pick your 
school to view all menus.  Lunch (in school meals) Virtual breakfast ( Wednesday pick up) Virtual 
lunch(Wednesday pick up) 
  
The form for meal pick up is listed on the MNSD website. 
Here is a direct link for menus if you would like to include this.   
  
https://mnsd.nutrislice.com/ 
  
District: All schools are closed Monday, March 29 - Friday, April 2nd. School will resume on Monday, 
April 5.  The District sincerely wishes everyone a safe and enjoyable spring break. 
Join us this summer to explore new learning experiences through our Virtual Book Clubs and STEM 
offerings! The registration deadline for these sessions is May 17th.  Sessions may be cancelled or slightly 
adjusted due to interest. Click here to be directed to the Teaching & Learning website. Once there, click 
on “Summer Learning” to view our Book Club flyers. 
  
PHMS:  Paxon Hollow Middle School is excited to share that we have had a two great weeks of in-person 
learning.  In addition, we are looking forward to the start of spring sports on April 5th.  We hope that all 
students and staff have a safe, fun and relaxing spring break! 
  
All Elementary Schools: We have had a great two weeks of full time in-person learning!  On behalf of 
the entire Elementary Team, we wish you a safe, relaxing, and fun Spring Break!  We look forward to 
seeing the students back in school on Monday, April 5. 
 

mailto:jcloran@mnsd.org
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmnsd.nutrislice.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cswienckowski%40mnsd.org%7C3e6593e1ab714d117c9b08d8f1fefe32%7Cb30161c5afac4786a4d020ea0ede9e86%7C0%7C0%7C637525424808773471%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9SZ8tBJCgWvOyT%2BVeG0iLtEDTEvpa7lcaSH6au6Klpg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mnsd.org%2Fdepartments%2Fteaching-learning&data=04%7C01%7Cswienckowski%40mnsd.org%7C3e6593e1ab714d117c9b08d8f1fefe32%7Cb30161c5afac4786a4d020ea0ede9e86%7C0%7C0%7C637525424808783467%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PBOCylKB%2Bv4HeGJvORCTAEGUdBSoWVCZkdpMori2LCk%3D&reserved=0

